NDSWG Report to ROS

August 16, 2012 
NDSWG last met July 17, 2012. 
Tony Kroskey of BEC has agreed to be the NDSWG vice chair. NDSWG requests ROS vote to endorse the candidate.

NDSWG wants NOGRR034 to go forward. NDSWG does not believe the NOGRR is a high priority, and the project prioritization should be decided by ROS in conjunction with ERCOT Business Integration.
Next NDSWG meeting October 16, 2012
